
TO:  Board of Trustees 

  Village Clerk 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  July 30, 2010 

 

SUBJECT: Request for a Liquor License 

King’s Hall 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Village of Lombard has received a request for a Class “K” liquor license from 

Paulina Gajowniczek, owner of King’s Hall Corporation d/b/a King’s Hall located at 

1000 N. Rohlwing Rd., Lombard.  King’s Hall is in the process of constructing a banquet 

facility within Northgate Shopping Center and has an estimated opening date of June, 

2011.  Please find attached an Ordinance increasing the Class “K” liquor license category 

by one.  I have reviewed this request with Trustee Gron and he concurs with my 

recommendation.   

 

Should you require additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachments 


